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Sandra Soto

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 1:04 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160021

Customer correspondence 
 

From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 7:58 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160021 
 
Copy on file, see 1225561C.  DHood 
 
From: Gina [mailto:gmc1971@juno.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 5:24 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: raising rates 
 
To whom it may concern,  
I just learned that you approved FPLs request for them to raise their rates...AGAIN!  I am absolutely disgusted 
at their gall and of your allowing it.  WHAT about all the money they received (stole) when they raised their 
rates to build that nuclear plant that was NEVER BUILT?? Did we see a penny back? Of course not! You are 
supposed to be looking out for our best interests, but as usual another government entity turns their back in 
favor of greed. Ive been here in Florida since 2008 and this is what the third or fourth increase? 
  
Thank you for reading. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Gina Caracci  
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